
  

 

 

July 29, 2020 

Reply To: Albert M. Engel 

Direct Dial: 416.864.7602 

E-mail: aengel@foglers.com 

Our File No. 203216 

 

VIA RESS AND EMAIL 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street 

27th Floor 

Toronto, Ontario 

M4P 1E4 

Attention: Christine E. Long, 

Board Secretary 

 

 

Dear Ms. Long: 

 

Re: EB-2020-0152: Consultation on Implementing the Process for Enabling Customers 

to Opt Out of Time-of-Use Pricing 

 

BOMA supports the important and single comment of NOTL on this Proposal.  BOMA 

agrees  that an important element of customer education is to be able to access information 

necessary to make informed decisions.  BOMA has devoted considerable resources to this aspect 

of customer education. 

 

Yours truly, 

FOGLER, RUBINOFF  LLP 

 

Albert M. Engel 

 

AME/dd 

cc: All Parties (via email) 
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